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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 

 

 

28th April 2022   

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

BSO CONCERT AT POOLE LIGHTHOUSE 

 

The children in Key Stage 2 have again been given the opportunity to attend a concert by the Bournemouth 
Symphony Orchestra at the Lighthouse Theatre in Poole on Wednesday 18th May.  
  

This year, the concert is ‘Midnight Magic’ and has been arranged especially for children in Key Stage 2 by an 
award winning British composer, James Redwood. Maple 1 got the opportunity to work with James back in 
November and some of their lyrics are performed in the concert! With the full Orchestra on stage, James will 
present a programme of music based entirely around the theme of dreams and night-time. The concert 
features an exciting selection of repertoire that will take the audience on a journey through the magical 
night. The children will be exploring the night sky, the marvellous moon and stars, and some magical film 
music. 
 
Please note this concert will be livestreamed and some shots will include wide angle views of the audience. 
The livestreamed concert will be available for schools and families - who have purchased a ticket - to re-
watch for 30 days before being stored safely in the BSO archive. If there are any issues and concerns around 
this please inform us as soon as possible.  
  

We kindly ask for a contribution of £2.20 to cover the cost of the coaches which will take the children to the 
Lighthouse Theatre. Unfortunately, if the cost of the coach is not covered, then we will not be able to attend 
the concert.  
   

Please complete the slip below and return to school. Please note that the school office is now cashless so we 
require payment for the trip to be made using your MCAS app. Please contact the school office if you 
require any help with online payments.  
   

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
   

Miss Chaim & Mrs Lennon 

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School 

Barons Road 

Bearwood 

Bournemouth 

BH11 9UN 
BEARWOOD 

Primary and Nursery School 
 

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett 

Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini 
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BSO CONCERT @ POOLE LIGHTHOUSE 18/5/22 

 

  

Name of child:__________________________________________  
   

I give/do not give permission for my child to attend the Lighthouse Theatre on Wednesday 18th May 
I have/have not paid a £2.20 contribution via MCAS    
I am able to help on Wednesday 18th May Yes/No 
   

 

 

Signed:______________________________________________  


